
FAREWELL CELEBRATION  

12th May,2022 

“May the road rise up to meet you. May the wind be even at your back. May the 

sun shine warm upon your face and the rain fall softly on your fields. And until we 

meet again, may God hold you in the hollow of his hand”. 

The auditorium of  INSTITUTE OF VOCATIONAL STUDES  echoed with the 

blessings on the morning of 12th may,2022 when all the faculty members and 

students came together to bid farewell to the outgoing 2020 batch of B.ED 

students. The program was conducted under the guidance of our respected 

Principal Dr. Mandira Gupta and the activity was organized by Ms. Eram Aziz ,  

Ms. Neetu Sharma and Ms. Shalija Gupta. The students of B.ed 1st year 

organized farewell party with great enthusiasm and the host for the day were 

Aditi Sahani and Maxwell Dadu.  

 

The auditorium was festooned appropriately keeping in mind the theme. The 

students of 2nd year dressed in their finery. The young girls glowed in colourful 

sarees whereas boys carried themselves smartly in suits. Junior’s welcomed 

students by showering flowers petals on them and ribbon cutting ceremony. 

The program was started with spectacular dance performance by Anjali Panwar 

from B.ed 1st year. The ramp walk was organized for students where they 

introduced themselves. Many activites were also organized such as balloon 

bursting , mimicry and tongue twister challenge; along with these junior’s 

performed different dance and music performances. 

 

 

 

 



GLIMPSE OF CELEBRATION:- 

 

 

 



After all the performances and challenges respected principal ma’am 

announced the names of MR and MS farewell [Namrata and Alfauz]. Principal 

ma’am addressed the students and gave best wishes for their future. Faculty 

members also appreciated and motivated students.  

The day was a memorable one both for the outgoing batch and the teachers. 

There were a lot of emotions and nostalgia . Everyone enjoyed the day. 


